
Many  Clark  College  offices
closed  to  the  public  Aug.
21-22

Many offices and student services at Clark College will be
largely closed to the public for a collegewide staff training
on Tuesday, August 21 and Wednesday, August 22. Classes will
continue as normally scheduled. Additionally, Child & Family
Studies  (child  care),  the  Clark  College  Bookstore,  all
libraries (including Cannell and the iCommons at CTC), and
Tutoring  Services  will  remain  open.  However,  most  other
business offices (including Cashier’s Office, Human Resources,
Facilities  Services,  etc.)  and  student  services  (including
Advising, Financial Aid, Student Life, etc.) will be closed
all day for both days.
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